SAN BERNARDINO VALLEY WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT OUTREACH WORKSHOP

MINUTES OF April 14, 2021 3:00 P.M.

President McDonald called the Outreach Workshop to order at 3:39 p.m.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:

Melody McDonald, President Richard Corneille, Vice President David E. Raley, Director Robert Stewart, Director John Longville, Director

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:

None

GENERAL COUNSEL PRESENT:

David Cosgrove, Rutan & Tucker, LLP

STAFF PRESENT:

Daniel Cozad, General Manager Athena Lokelani, Administrative Specialist Betsy Miller, Land Resource Manager/Assistant General Manager

GUESTS PRESENT:

Kimberli Munkres, ThunderWheel Communications

1. PUBLIC COMMENT

There was no public comment.

2. DISCUSSION ITEMS

A. OUTREACH PRESENTATION

Ms. Munkres presented an overview of this item. She reviewed, in brief, the communication resources access sheet that was sent out to the Board for review included on package page 30. The document contains hyperlinks to presentation resources. She will send out the document separately to ensure hyperlinks are activated. Ms. Munkres reviewed the Outreach presentation in detail. She reviewed the website and the plan for updates to it. Vice President Corneille noted

old documents, including projects that are shown on the website. He suggested that each director review their bio and update them for the website. President McDonald suggested archiving old documents. Ms. Munkres continued with a review of the presentation, including tactical objectives. Vice President Corneille said that the District should incorporate some photos and videos of its recharge facilities and operations to showcase its primary function to the public on its website. He indicated that this might include pictures, or videos of field staff taking measures and recharge basins. The Outreach Committee met on February 19 and approved the approach included within the presentation. Director Longville spoke in support of the approach. The Board thanked Ms. Munkres for her excellent presentation.

3. ADJOURN MEETING

It was moved by Director Longville and seconded by Director Stewart to adjourn. The motion carried 5-0, with all Directors present voting in the affirmative.

President McDonald: Yes Vice President Corneille: Yes Director Longville: Yes Director Raley: Yes Director Stewart: Yes

At 4:20 p.m., the meeting adjourned to the next regular Board Meeting scheduled for May 12, 2021, at 1:30 p.m. at District Headquarters, 1630 W. Redlands Blvd., Redlands, CA.